






13th May 2022


Dear Parents and Carers,


Welcoming parents/carers back into school - COME AND READ WITH ME NEXT 
WEEK!


We are pleased to be able to invite parents/carers into school to read with your child. 
Please have a look at the time table below to see when each year group are inviting parents into 
class. After reading with your child you can visit the book fair in the hall. 


https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents


Please see the attached information and we look forward to welcoming you all once again into 
classrooms.  It has been such a long time.


Year 6


A huge well done to all our year 6 children for their resilience and efforts in the SATs 
this week.  Each and every one of them has risen to the challenge and have 

demonstrated their very best.  

A huge thank you to all the staff involved in the tests and their efficiency in 

administering the tests according to the Test administration guidance; it has been 
three years since they were last administered.


Year 6 have enjoyed a well earned break today with a drumming workshop and pizza 
afternoon.


Vocabulary Parade confirmation of date


Just to confirm to all that the date for our Vocabulary parade in the park is Friday the 27th of MAY.

Information was on last weeks newsletter and info will be sent out via paper copy next week.

We look forward to seeing children dressed up as a word linked to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.




Year Group Day Time 

3 Monday 16th May 2.45pm 

4 Tuesday 17th May 2.50pm

5 Wednesday 18th May 2.55pm 

6 Thursday 19th May 3.00pm

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents





Bronze Green Tree Schools Award 


Children have been taking part in fun, practical projects while helping the environment and improv-
ing the school grounds. We have been awarded with a bronze award that has encouraged outdoor 
learning and inspired children about trees, woods and wildlife.  We are very close to achieving the 

Silver Award.


Spelling Shed Winners


Unfortunately there was a technical hitch with the website this week so we will keep the winners from last week 
below.

What an amazing increase in points this week.  Class 10 you have been working extremely hard 
indeed!

Congratulations to our top speller this week ‘Sumika Rashid’ Class 11 with 5,260,403 points. 
Amazing determination!


TT Rockstars  - CELEBRATIONS!


ATTENDANCE


Well done to all children who have received their 100% attendance certificates in assembly they all 
enjoyed coming into school wearing their own clothes today.


Congratulations - EVERYDAY in school COUNTS to success.


Class Winners Total points awarded for 
correct spellings

Class 3 Jody Minden 71,989

Class 4 Gentry Kodama 77,335

Class 6 Samson Omos 690,480

Class 8 Mohsina 77,579

Class 10 Sydney Expy 2,709,684

Class 11 Sumika Rashid 5,260,403

Class 12 Mohammed Abdullah 656,366

The most accurate Class Class 10

The most active class Class 6

The most improved speed Khushi Choudrey Class 6 

The most active child Ali Abbas Class 1



Word Aware 


This week’s word is ‘derelict’. Please encourage your child to use this word when out 
and about and complete the activities, which Miss Varley will share on Class Dojo.


Public Health


Royal Oldham Covid vaccine clinics for 5–11-year-olds


Appointments are bookable through the National Booking Service :


https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coron-
avirus-vaccination/


or by ringing the hub directly on 0161 627 8102.


Those who have recently recovered from Covid should still come forward for their vaccina-
tion, as having had the virus does not give the same levels of protection. 


Anyone over 18 who has had Covid will need to wait four weeks before having any dose of 
the vaccine, or 12 weeks for those aged 12 to 17.


https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/coronavirus-vaccination/book-coronavirus-vaccination/


Book Fair and 
Come and Read 
with me.
16th – 20th May 2022



Book Fair

• The book fair will be available to view in school from 16th – 20th

may

• Have a look at this web site to see some of the books you can 
buy.    Parents - Scholastic Book Fairs

• You can pay online using this web site. Find school - Scholastic 
Book Fairs

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay




Come and Read 
with me.

16th – 20th May 2022



We are pleased to be able to invite parents into school to read with 
their child.
Please have a look at the time table to see when each year group are 
inviting parents into class. After reading with your child you can visit 
the book fair in the hall.

Year group Day Time

3 Monday 16th May 2.45pm

4 Tuesday 17th May 2.50pm

5 Wednesday 18th May 2.55pm

6 Thursday 19th May 3.00pm
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